
 

Dear Barber Prep Families, 

 

It is my honor to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year as the new principal 

of Barber Preparatory Academy. I am truly honored to become part of this community 

which has already given me such a warm welcome!  In just the few interactions I’ve had 

with staff and students, it’s become abundantly clear that this school is a unique and 

special place. 

As your principal, it is important to me that everyone who steps through our 

doors-staff, students, and parents-are excited to be here! All of us at Barber are eager 

to engage in learning with our scholars in what promises to be the best year ever. 

Whether you are a new or returning family we are excited to share all that Barber Prep 

has to offer. It is our goal to provide our students with academic and extracurricular 

experiences that are rigorous, relevant, build relationships and provide exposure.  

Barber Preparatory Academy is a wonderful community. My colleagues and I 

appreciate the trust that you’ve shown in us by sending your children here every day. 

We will do our best to ensure they have a fulfilling, happy and safe year. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Looking forward to an amazing school year! 

 

Mrs. Arnold 

 

 

  


